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A	meeting	will	soon	be	scheduled	to	review	and	update	the	AVVA	Strategic	Plan.	

We	will	be	paying	particular	attention	to	the	future	of	our	organization.	Emails	

will	be	sent	to	all	board	members	and	committee	chairs	requesting	that	they	

review	certain	articles	of	the	strategic	plan.		Assignments	and	due	dates	will	be	

sent	to	all	board	members	and	relevant	committee	chairs.	

	

If	your	committee	has	set	goals,	please	forward	them	in	writing	to	

nancyrekowski@hotmail.com	


